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Truth and Reconciliation Week
September 27 - October 1, 2021

Every Child Matters - Students at Spruce View School 
splashed their library window with a caring design, as 
schools throughout Chinook’s Edge commemorate 
Truth and Reconciliation Week. This involves multiple 
activities, including a focused day of learning together 
on Wednesday, September 29.

Chinook’s Edge firmly believes that sharing Indigenous teachings and culture in our classrooms is fundamental to 
the learning journey for both Indigenous and non-Indigenous students and staff in our division. We are respectful and 
enthusiastic about the work taking place in schools throughout the year, as we continue building our foundational 

knowledge together. We invite you to follow our work through the Indigenous Learning section of our website.

Chinook’s Edge students reduce, reuse, recycle and create!
As part of their Grade 4 Science unit called 
‘Waste in our world’, students get creative while 
learning to reduce, reuse and recycle!

Delburne students (below) turned trash into art, 
while Elnora students turned it into scarecrows!


